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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Open Evening 2025 
Thursday 2 October - 5:00-8:00pm, with student helpers arriving at 4:45pm 

 
On Thursday 2 October, we are hosting our annual Open Evening for prospective Year 7 students.  

 

Students in Years 7 and 8 and our Year 13 Prefects are asked to participate at the event as tour guides. We 
need as many students as possible to help support the event and therefore welcome all Year 7 and 8 

students to sign up and help. Guides are asked to attend a meeting at 3:20pm on Wednesday 1 October in 
the Sports Hall to understand their role for the evening.  

 

Some students in Years 9-12 will be asked to contribute through working in departments, helping to 
showcase work and speak about their learning experiences. These students will be spoken to individually by 

subject teachers/Heads of Subject. 
 

To give permission for your child to support the event, please complete the 
consent form here or via the QR code. To reiterate, students in Years 9-12 will be 
spoken to by their teacher if they are needed to help and will be directed to the 
permission form.  
 

We see this as a fantastic opportunity for students to build their confidence in 
speaking with adults and to share their experience of life at Langley. Your child is 

expected to wear full school uniform or Sixth Form dress code for this prestigious 

event unless directed otherwise by their department. 
 

Students should arrive at 4:45pm and report to the Gym (Years 7 and 8), the Main Building Sixth Form 
Common Room (Year 13) or departments (Years 9-12). There will be squash and biscuits available during 

the evening for all volunteers.  

 
We would like to express our gratitude to every parent and carer for supporting their child’s participation. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 

 

Mr J Chinery 
Assistant Headteacher and SENDCo 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/kqRrnkT2NW

